
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

OF DESCHUTES COUNTY, OREGON 
 

Pursuant to ORS Chapter 198, on September 4, 2024, at a meeting scheduled for 9 a.m., the 
Deschutes County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing in the BOCC Hearing 
Room, First Floor, 1300 NW Wall Street, Bend, Oregon to consider a petition to annex property 
into Bend Park & Recreation District.   

The property the petitioner proposes to annex is approximately 50 acres on Easton Place in the 
city of Bend. To view maps and legal descriptions of the proposed annexation, contact the 
Deschutes County Counsel’s Office at 541-388-6622.  The purpose of the proposed annexation is 
to include this land into the district boundaries.   
 
All interested persons may appear and be heard. Persons interested in attending the public 
hearing may participate as follows: livestream video via YouTube using this link: 
http://bit.ly/3mmlnzy. 

Public testimony can be provided in person or virtually via Zoom. Time limits may apply. To 
join the meeting via Zoom from a computer, use this link:  http://bit.ly/3h3oqdD. To join by 
phone, call 253-215-8782 and enter webinar ID # 899 4635 9970 followed by the passcode 
013510. If joining by a browser, use the raise hand icon to indicate you would like to provide 
public comment, when allowed. If using a phone, press *9 to indicate you would like to speak 
and *6 to unmute yourself when you are called on. 

 

http://bit.ly/3mmlnzy
http://bit.ly/3h3oqdD

